
September 30, 2011

 

To Whom It May Concern:

I am delighted to have the opportunity to write this letter offering my strongest possible support for the 
Department of Languages, Literatures and Cultures’s  Living Learning Community “UNCG Global Village: 
Explorations in Languages and Cultures” being proposed by the task force skillfully led by Prof. David 
Fein.

 

At our inaugural retreat this Fall, the faculty as a whole identified the creation of a multi-lingual/multi-
cultural Living Learning Community as our top priority.  We firmly believe that this project is central both 
to our departmental mission and to UNCG’s mission as well.  Support for the proposal has been 
unanimous—faculty from every program we represent have been integral to the process of developing 
the proposal and have committed to participate actively in its realization.  The talent, dedication and 
energy exhibited by the faculty in creating this proposal have convinced me that UNCG Global Village 
will make a unique, lasting contribution to the education of our students. 

 

In fact, I believe the project admirably fulfills the ideals of internationalizing our campus community and 
promoting diversity on a global scale through local action.  If I can provide any further information in 
support of this proposal, please contact me at (520) 275-5411.

---------------------------------------------------------------------------

Amy R. Williamsen, Ph.D.

Department Head and Professor of Hispanic Studies

Department of Languages, Literatures, and Cultures

2332 Moore Humanities and Research Building

336-334-5294 - Phone

336-334-5358 - Fax


